
Oregon's forest have been mismanaged for years.  OFRI has allowed the public the opportunity to try and educate themselves 
about careful management of our forests and the laws that protect wildlife habitat, clean air and water.

Through our "Talk About Trees" education curriculum we have been able to educate over 3M elementary students.  Plus private 
forest landowners can receive training and manuals to help them with managing sustainable forests.

I do not want my tax dollars to fund extreme environmental groups in producing their propaganda.  Let them pay for it themselves.

Oregonians deserve sound science and reliable facts especially after the catastrophic fires of this last fall. I adamantly oppose 
HB2357.

Thank you for allowing me this opportunity to give input.


